ATTACHMENT E

June 24/2022

City of Victoria

City Hall

1 Centennial Square
Victoria BC
V8W1P6

Re: 579 Johnson St, W.G Cameron Building Heritage Designation

Dear Mayor and Council,

We are applying for Heritage Designation of our building at 579 Johnson St, subject to the
Condition of Approval for the Development Application 579/585 Johnson St.

As you will see in the statement of significance the building has many distinguishable feaiures.
Having it designated would ailow for it remain completely intact.

Thank you for considering our application.

"

éerald Hariwig
President




